
August 26, 2020 

 

Fellow Cavaliers, 

 

I will keep this update short and to the point.  

 

1.​ First and foremost, thank you. You have been incredibly patient with everything we have thrown at you this school 

year. On behalf of myself and the entire district, thank you. We will continue to ask for grace (and patience) from 

you as we continue to improve our services in this new environment. In return, we will continue to give grace (and 

patience) to you as you have questions about our procedures and plans.  

 

2.​ Tomorrow (Thursday, August 27, 2020), the heat index (the equivalent of what the “wind chill” factor is in the 

winter) is supposed to get up to 94 degrees by 3 p.m. We will still be having school tomorrow; if you choose to 

keep your child home, we will be marking that as a “documented” absence. 

 

Thanks again for a great start to the school year! 

 

Respectfully, 

Mr. Fattal 


